The Grimes Heritage Society meeting, held July 6, 2010, was convened at 6:00 p.m. by President Marie Hutcheson.

Members present:
Ron Rosenberg

Fred Roth 



Carolyn Roth


Tina McCleary




Squire Hutcheson

Marie Hutcheson




Jo Tosh


Mary Lou Friar




Don Friar


Russ Slauson




Denny Bacon


Gene Atchison

Minutes from the June 1st. meeting were passed out and read. Gene Atchison moved to accept, Ron seconded.  Motion approved.

The Treasurer’s report:
Balance as of 7/6/2010
$2,553.00





Deposit, membership dues
       42.00








$2,595.00





Roll of stamps


       44.00




Balance as of 8/3/2010
$2,511.00

Gene moved to approve treasurer’s report, Ron seconded, report approved.

Yearly dues.  Sent  10 reminders to members not yet paying.  Two members replied with checks, the Lint/s  canceled their membership.

New member, Tina McCleary, Welcome.

Rick & Squire Hutcheson presented their plan to create a web site for the Society.  Squire will talk to Brett about using the building internet connection.  The web will be a gift from Rick & Squire.  All members present think this is a great way to get information out.  Carolyn moved to accept the offer, Denny seconded the motion.  All voted aye to pass measure.

A work date was agreed upon for July 14th.  Will meet at 9:00 a.m. and bring items for lunch to share.

Standing committees were discussed.  Have not been set  as yet.  Agreed to think about this and discuss at next meeting.

Marie will ask Leah Davidson to at tend a meeting of her choice t o discuss school class pictures.

Will discuss regular Open Days/Open hours at next meeting.

Squire and Gene will work on the donated computer to get it ready for use.

New windows for our room are still pending.  All agreed that it would be okay if they closed all windows off completely.  Denny will check into this and report.

Ron will check wit h Camp Dodge to see what surplus items they have we might use.

Jo will check into award forms for 2011

Move to adjourn was made by Don, seconded by Gene at 7:40 p.m.

Next meeting will be September 7th. at 6:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jo Tosh

Secretary/Treasurer
